Camperticut.

28 August 1934

Dear Dr. Barth,

Permit me by this note to introduce to you my greatly esteemed friend, the Reverend Professor Ambrose W. Vernon, D.D., late of Dartmouth College, Hanover, New Hampshire.

Dr. Vernon is known in America, both in religious and educational circles, as a clear thinker and a gracious Christian leader. He has maintained intimate contacts with Europe, having found his wife in Germany, and now, mourning her recent loss, he returns for a visit to a land very dear to him.

How I wish I were accompanying him as he pays his respects to you! That, alas, however, is an impossible hope. But I am anticipating your visit to America with the keenest zest.

Yours faithfully

The United Church of

Rev. Prof. Karl Barth, D.D.

Hyde Park Chicago

Bonn, Germany